
 

The Scottish Medium, Marc Stuart 
Monday, 10/14/2024 • 7-9 pm 

 “The Strategies of Mediumship and Connecting with Spirit” 

 
Location: First Spiritualist Temple of East Aurora 
29 Temple Place • East Aurora, NY 14052 
(Postal mail P.O. Box 465 • East Aurora, NY 14052) 

 

• Tickets: at the church $30; PayPal $35 
(https://firstspiritualisttemple.com/paypal) 

• Questions: 716-652-5018 (land) •  
Email FirstSpiritualistTemple@gmail.com  

 

Marc Stuart, known as "The Scottish Medium," combines deep Scottish roots with broad international 
experience. He is based in Penicuik (greater Edinburgh area), near the spiritually significant Rosslyn Chapel. 
Trained in historic spiritualist churches like The Portobello Spiritualist Church and the Dunfermline Spiritualist 
Church, his practice has been enriched by his work across the USA, China, and Kazakhstan.  

Marc is renowned for his "rapid fire" technique during platform sessions. He also leads initiatives like "Psychic 
Mondays" weekly spiritual sessions, and "Cailleach Marketing" offering marketing solutions for spiritual 
businesses.  

This workshop is part of a tour across Western New York and Toronto, bringing the rich tradition of Scottish 
spiritual mediumship to participants. Whether you’re a seasoned practitioner or just starting out, their sessions 
and workshops are designed to inspire and enlighten. During this workshop, Marc will explore ways we can all 
connect with loved ones in Spirit, offering techniques and strategies that can be used by anyone. His student 
companion Devi Wolf, his American student from Tennessee, will accompany him. 

• Websites: marcstuartmedium.com • psychicmondays.com • scotspiritraining.com • 
cailleachmarketing.com 

• Facebook: "MarcStuartMedium" • LinkedIn: justascottishmedium 

• X (Twitter): Marc Stuart Medium @ScottishMedium • YouTube: @scottishmedium 
 
Parking: There is some parking behind our church. If that lot is full, consider parking behind Vidler's 5 & 10, or 
along Main Street. 
 
 

All presentations are made for comparison, informational, and educational purposes and may not reflect 
the teachings of the National Spiritualist Association of Churches. 


